
 
May 10, 2024 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 

I am writing to request funding for City of Grand Prairie Waterford Lift Station 
Project for Fiscal Year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Grand 
Prairie, TX, and the project location is located at 5949 Waterford Drive, Grand Prairie, 
Texas, 75052. The funding would be used to construct a new facility for the Waterford Lift 
Station as the current facility is beyond repair and completely dilapidated. The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds as the lift station has a major impact on infrastructure and 
economic development across the City of Grand Prairie.  Today, Grand Prairie has developed 
into a very high growth area, and the Waterford Lift Station is critical to serve the residents and 
businesses by ensuring the presence of safe and reliable water. 
 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 
under Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C § 1381 et seq. 
 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jasmine Crockett 
Member of Congress 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 


